
 

 

 

October 30, 2024 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Orthopaedic Trauma Association and the Fellowship Committee have recommended that Orthopaedic 
Trauma Fellowship programs participate in in-person interviews if at all possible.  This is based upon the 
strong preference of both the applicants and the program directors. 
 
Reasonable accommodations and exceptions should be made for applicants that cannot travel. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Weaver 
Chair, OTA Fellowship Committee 
 
 


